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MEMORANDUM 

f r o m 

Office of Coordinator of American Indian Programs 

October 20, 1972 

James Carter tl Robert R. Bailey 

Nishnawbe News 

Mr. George Bennett, Director, Michigan Commission on Indian 
Affairs will be here today between 12:30 and 5:00 P.M. to discuss 
possibilities of the Commission including their news items in the 
Nishnawbe News on a monthly basis. It is my understanding the 
Commission incurs a monthly cost of around $400. 00 for their 
present publication. I'm under the impression it is George's 
feeling they could assist the Nishnawbe News with a comparable 
amount, and our paper would take over the task of their present 
monthly news publication. These are discussion items we hope 
to get into. Realizing the short notice, and my not knowing 
when you were going to be in this week, I'd like to ask you to get 
together with us if possible. I just got the call from George on 
Tuesday of this week regarding his coming on campus today. 
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